
 

 
        

        

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stars Of The Week 
Class 1 

Aidan J; for great progress in reading. 
Marcy; for fabulous phonics 

Class 1A 
Kai R; for showing a caring attitude with our 

new children. 
Cara H; for fantastic behaviour 

Class 2 
Luis; for helping younger children 

Darcy; for brilliant reading 
Class 3 

Filip; for fabulous writing. 
Dymtro; for good R.E work 

Class 4 
Maya; for superb writing. 
Morgan; Super art work 

Class 5 
Liam W; for improving the    standard of 

writing.  
Jake T; for fabulous writing about Grace 

Darling 
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Diary Dates 
Monday 3rd October 
Miss Ellis’s class trip to the Hirsel 
Tuesday 4th October 
Mr Hair class trip to The Hirsel 
Wednesday 5th October  
Miss Richards class trip to The Hirsel 
‘Mr Skippy’ in school. Y3 and Y4 
Thursday 6th October 
 Miss Lundy class trip to The Hirsel 
1.30-3.00 p.m Reception parents session on vocabulary and 
language development part 2. 
Wednesday 12th October 
2-3 p.m Reception parents session on speech development 
Thursday 20th October 
9.00-9.30 a.m Harvest assemble y Mr Hair Miss Wallace and 
Mrs Wallace’s classes 
2.24-3.20 p.m Harvest assembly Miss Richards, Miss Ellis and 
Miss Lundy’s classes 
Friday 21st October  
School closes 3.20p.m for half term  
Monday 31st October 
School re-opens 8.55 a.m 

 

School News 
 
This week sees many children visiting The 
Hirsel at Coldstream. The weather looks good 
but please ensure your child comes to school 
with appropriate clothing as they will be outside 
for most of the day. 
 
On Wednesday we have the annual visit of 
‘Mr Skippy’ who will teach the children in 
years 3 and 4 a variety of skipping steps. This 
has always proved popular and resulted in 
activity levels at playtime improving. Please 
ensure children have PE kits in school on 
Wednesday. 
 
Our children last year took part in the 
Tweedmouth Resident’s Committee gardening 
competition. Last week we were awarded 4th 
place in the bean growing. Well done to our 
green fingered gardeners! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Lundy and Miss Ellis’ classes both had 100% 
attendance. Brilliant! 

http://www.spittal.northumberland.sch.uk/

